
EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke

Thanks. Particular thanks are due to our dedicated and energetic Assistant
Editors, Sarah Sprague of St. Olaf College, and Michael White of Washington
and Lee University for their work with the Exchange during this past year. It is
my pleasure to introduce you to our new Assistant Editor, Margaret Flint of St.
Olaf College who will continue to work for the Exchange after Sarah graduates
this spring. Many thanks too for many years of dedicated work go to outgoing
Contributing Editors Daniel Mauldin and Udayan Darji; you will be missed.

Welcome. This year we welcome Marianna Csőrnyei and Ireneusz Rec law to
our Board of Contributing Editors and a belated welcome to Ursula Molter,
Lars Olsen and Luisa DiPiazza who joined us a year ago.

Jan Lipinski is Celebrated. On October 4, 2010 and on the fiftieth anniver-
sary of the awarding of his doctorate, the University of  Lódź (Poland) hosted
a celebration of the life and work of Jan Lipinski. Jan has contributed deeply
to the field of real functions in general and to the Real Analysis Exchange in
particular. We are most pleased to include a description of this celebration in
this issue of the Exchange.

Author Class File. Our raex.cls LATEX classfile is used with every paper
published in the Exchange. This classfile utilizes a format for entering author,
title and other information that is particularly convenient for extracting that
information for the various databases that list the Exchange. An author version
of the raex.cls classfile is available at our website: www.stolaf.edu/analysis.

Advertisements. Please note the advertisements at the end of each issue,
which may be of interest to Exchange readers. Others promote Michigan State
University Press publications and therefore help support the production of our
journal. If you have written a book, or have an item of interest you wish to
publicize in the Journal, please contact the Michigan State University Press
Journals Division.

Michigan State University Press. If you are contemplating writing a text-
book on a subject in mathematics, or a memoir, please consider using the Michi-
gan State University Press as your publisher. The Press is a non-profit orga-
nization affiliated with Michigan State University that offers superior service
and much lower costs than commercial publishers, along with complimentary
advertising in Real Analysis Exchange.

Website. We encourage you to visit our website and invite your feedback re-
garding the content. The address is:

http://www.stolaf.edu/analysis
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